
To my Dear Patients - Retirement Letter 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your trust and confidence in 

permitting me to take care of your dental needs through the years. It is with 

mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement from dentistry. Because I 

want to be certain that my patients continue to receive the best possible care, I 

have carefully evaluated a number of candidates who were interested in 

assuming my practice. I have selected Dr. Victor Gut, whom I believe possesses 

the highest qualifications and is extremely well skilled in all phases of dentistry. 

Dr. Gut is a graduate of New York University College of Dentistry. Before coming 

to the United States, Dr. Gut practiced dentistry in Czechoslovakia and Israel. For 

the past 8 years he worked as an associate with a reputable Dental Office in 

Vineland and is very excited to begin offering his services to you and your family. 

Dr. Victor Gut, his wife Elena, and son Dennis live in Moorestown, NJ. 

I feel confident that Dr. Gut will continue to provide you and your family with the 

best dental care possible. Dr. Gut and the rest of the staff will be contacting you 

for your next regularly scheduled visit.  

Unless I hear otherwise from you, your patient record will be transferred to Dr. 

Gut. Thank you again for your loyalty and confidence. I will miss all of you very 

much, but I know you will really like Dr. Gut. 

 

Sincerely, 

     Dr. Charles K. Paxson, DMD 


